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Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org   December 13th, 2022 

  Circular No.: BBPSNB/Principal/2022-23/0033 

 

PTM 

 

Dear Parents,  

It is hereby notified that the Parents Teachers Meeting (PTM) will be held on 17 December 2022 

(Saturday) for classes I to XII from 9AM to 11 AM. The results of Round2 and overall performance 

of the students will be discussed on the day of PTM. 

It is requested to all the parents to kindly attend the PTM to analyse the development of their child. 

Regards 

 

With Best Regards 

Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

Principal  
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